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February 28th, 2025 

Percy Page Center 11759 Groat Road Edmonton, Alta T5M 3K6 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Re: Curling Alberta to Follow Suit on World Curling Federation Joint Statement with Goldline Curling, on 

Suspension of Pursuer Foam effective March 1st, 2025, 00:00 (UTC.) 

 

Statement: 

 

Curling Alberta is aware of the recent announcement of World Curling Federation (WCF) and Goldline 

Curling to mutually suspend the use of Pursuer Foam, produced by Goldline Curling, effective March 1st, 

2025, 00:00 (UTC.) for competitive events yet to start after this set effective date. 

 

Curling Alberta will be following suit with this direction from WCF and will suspend Pursuer Foam, 

manufactured by Goldline, effective March 1st, 2025, 00:00 (UTC.) for competitive events yet to start 

after this set effective date. 

 

This means that the current 2025 Curling Alberta Senior Provincial Championships will NOT be 

affected by this due to the event starting on February 26th, 2025. 

 

However, any future provincial championships that start after this effective date above, will be subject to 

the new guidelines outlined and set by WCF today on Pursuer Foam by Goldline Curling. 

 

All questions regarding the matter can be sent to Jill Groves, Executive Director of Curling Alberta. 

 

Email: jill.groves@curlingalberta.ca 
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